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COPY.
@Lngh’z Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C.

30th October, 1916,

Dear firs,
: I duly received Mr, Henderson's letter of the
h instant forwarding one from Messrs. The Forth Shipbuildim
Tngineering Co., respecting the scantlings for their 8,.9.
hd with regard therete I shall be obliged if you
80 good as to ascertain from the Builders if they are

tmam position as regards ownership of this vessel as in
eui of their Fo.28, in order that the guestion of the
ission of the intermediate bulkhead in the forward hold may
placed baforq the General Committee.
I am, Dear %irs,

 Yours faithfully,

Secretary.




